
Frequently Asked Questions (FAQ) – McCloud 

Case 

The Government has confirmed there will be changes to all main public service 

pension schemes, including the LGPS, as a result of the Court of Appeal’s ruling in 

the McCloud court case.  The Local Government Association (LGA) has released a 

FAQ for LGPS members to answer some of the common questions’ members are 

asking now.   

 

Click on the link below to access the latest FAQ for LGPS members on the national 

LGPS member website. 

LGPS Frequently Asked Questions - McCloud Case 

 

 

https://www.lgpsmember.org/news/story/mccloud_qanda.php

